
Student Services Planning and Budget Meeting Notes 
Wednesday, March 18, 2009 

Administration Conf. Rm. 106 
 
Attending:   Beckum, Glapion, Griffin, Hunter, Irvin, Kawazoe, LeBleu-Burns, Marquez, Mieso, Sellitti, Winters 
Item Discussion/Comments Outcome 
 
Budget 
 
 
 
 
Program 
Review  

 
Griffin shared that after the PBTs review the PRs, they will make their recommendation 
for reductions to the College Council on May 14.  The information will then be submitted 
to HR for review of implications, then a possible backfill of the identified positions for   
09-10, in the hope that they won’t have to be eliminated. 
 
There was a discussion about the scoring/weighting of the criteria for reviewing the PRs.  
The group agreed to request additional information if a PR did not provide enough 
information in the initial document. 
Griffin will forward the revised criteria. 
See attached. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
C:  Espinosa-Pieb, Jeanpierre, Murphy 

 
 
 
 
 

 


